

CHESSWOOD JUNIOR SCHOOL

Home of Bright Sparks

Chesswood Road Worthing West Sussex BN11 2AA

Head Teacher: Mr Andrew Jolley

www.chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk office@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk Tel: Worthing (01903) 204141/2



1 July 2020

Year 6 Leavers Year Book 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will be aware, many of the traditional rites of passage your children would have normally undertaken as they transition from Chesswood to their new secondary school this summer will not be happening due to the unfortunate circumstances caused by Covid-19.

To ensure all our year 6 children have some way of capturing their time at Chesswood, we have decided to create a 'Class of 2020 Chesswood Year Book', which will aim to capture some of the happy memories and moments your child will have experienced whilst here at Chesswood. It will include a class page and teacher message and we would like all children to contribute to this.

We will be using your child's school photograph and plan to accompany this with a handwritten message to go alongside their picture. I have attached a sheet of paper, which has a small box on it for writing a message. If you have access to a printer this can be printed off for your child to complete the message in the box. If you are unable to print out the page, just draw a box 4cm x 5cm and ask your child to complete their message in this.

Ideas of your message:

- Memories of your time at Chesswood (Bristol, sports, school production, residential trips, school disco, school fayre, science fayre, Christmas concert...)
- Message to your friends (no names please)
- · Message to future self
- Good quote or phrase

Guidance for writing message

- Please complete your message in a blue pen
- Please do not write on or over the box lines
- Please write your message in your best handwriting
- Please check for spelling errors we have practised ours in school first!

We need to have all messages back to us by this Friday 3rd July at 5pm. You can deliver them to us by taking a photograph/scanning and emailing or dropping your copy into the school office. We do not mind how we get the message, what is important is that we receive it!

Please email to jpeace@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk

Kind regards,

Jo Peace Year 6 Leader

Chesswood Junior School

Name	2:			
Class:				

